Japanese Barber Union

502 MAIN ST., SEATTLE, WASHINGTON

> March 15th. 1932 SEattle, Washington.

Mr. Charles R. Maybury Director of Licenses Olympia, Washington.

Dear Sir:

M. Matsucowho has been a member of the Seattle Japanese Barber Union and has been granted a license in 1921 to practice barbering in Seattle.

She has been in the past renewing her license yearly up to the time of her departure for California. I like to ask you to certify the fact that she has been engaged in the trade legally in the past so that she can again engage in the trade in the south.

Yours Very respectfully, Japanese Barber Union,

president

